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REPORT FOR ACTION 

Toronto Police Transformational Task Force Report 
and Impacts on City Divisions 
Date:  October 10, 2017 
To:  Executive Committee 
From:  City Manager 
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 

This placeholder report is to advise that the City Manager will submit a report and an 
accompanying attachment to the October 24, 2017 Executive Committee, for 
consideration by City Council. 

The purpose of the report is to provide City Council with a preliminary review of the 
Transformational Task Force recommendations outlining the expected and potential 
impacts on City divisions, and opportunities for alignment with the Toronto Police 
Service. The report will also seek City Council authority to transfer the delivery of the 
beach lifeguard and school crossing guard programs and the program budgets from the 
TPS to the appropriate City divisions.  

Additional time has been required to complete this report to ensure proper consultation 
and collaboration across City Divisions and the Toronto Police Services.   

CONTACT 

Karen Jones, A/Director, Corporate Intergovernmental & Agency Relations, Strategic & 
Corporate Policy; Karen.Jones@toronto.ca; 416-397-4429  

Gwen McIntosh, Executive Director, Strategic and Corporate Policy; 
Gwen.McIntosh@toronto.ca; 416-397-4995  

Josie LaVita, Executive Director, Financial Planning; Josie.Lavita@toronto.ca; 416-397-4229 

SIGNATURE 

Peter Wallace 
City Manager 
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